
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL COMMISSION MEETING 
 
Notice is hereby given that three (3) or more Commissioners of the Port of Edmonds plan to 
attend the WPPA Small Ports Seminar in Leavenworth, Washington on October 17-19, 2018.  
There will be no formal action taken by the Commission during this event. 


